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WONDER GRIP® EUROPE MAINTAIN 
SUPPLIER REGISTRATION WITH BSIF FOR 

2021-2022

"I visited Wonder Grip® today to conduct their annual #RegisteredSafetySupplierScheme 
audit. I’m pleased to say that due to the preparedness of Victoria DuPont, CSR Auditor and 
Jonathan Prest, all aspects were completed on the day.

It was really good to meet them both and to see that all systems and processes in place meet 
the requirements of the British Safety Industry Federation (BSIF)."

by Luke Neale, Auditor and Compliance Assessor at British Safety Institute Federation 
(BSIF).

Audited By Luke Neale,  Auditor and Compliance Assessor - BSIF on the 12th October 2021.

AT WONDER GRIP® WE HAVE PROUDLY BEEN BOTH MEMBERS AND 
REGISTERED SAFETY SUPPLIERS OF BSIF SINCE 1ST MARCH 2020.

Audited by: Paul Manning, Manager-BSIF 
on the 8th September 2020, with 
Jonathan Prest, Managing Director-WG 
UK.
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